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I wish to add my support to the petition being brought by Sandy Taylor to the 

Scottish Parliament on Friday 22nd January 2016 against the proposal by East 

Dunbartonshire Council to introduce a shared traffic scheme at the Catherine Street 

junction in Kirkintilloch town Centre. 

 

In my opinion this whole venture, if it goes ahead, will endanger, both pedestrians 

and motorists and lead further to the demise of the town centre. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Margaret M. Howie 


